
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

MercyCare has been delivering outside of school hours care at Newman College for 13 years. We 

have formed a strong relationship centered around the care of students and meeting the needs of 

families. MercyCare recently advised the College that they would not be continuing this service 

beyond the end of Term 4, 2023. Please CLICK HERE to access a letter from MercyCare to 

College families detailing this departure. 

The College has undertaken a rigorous review of outside of school hours providers and is pleased 

to announce that OSHClub has been appointed to deliver this service to Newman College families. 

This will commence at the conclusion of Term 4. 

This service will include: 

• Before School Care 

• After School Care 

• Holiday Care 

 

OSHClub is the largest outside of school hours provider in Western Australia with a proven track 

record. OSHClub align closely with Newman College's significant child protection framework and is 

committed to ensuring that the value and dignity of each student lies at the center of their service. 

On Monday 6th November, OSHClub will present to families of the College during the Newman 

Parents Forum. This Forum is accessible remotely via a link if you are unable to attend and is 

recorded for those who may wish to view the Forum at a later time. This will be an opportunity to 

learn more about the OSHClub service to Newman College families and seek responses to any 

questions you may have. Further information regarding bookings, prices and service hours will be 

provided in the coming weeks. Please access the College Newsletter 'Newman News' this Friday 

3rd November for details regarding the Newman Parents Forum. 

We do not anticipate that parents will experience any significant change with a new provider, 

particularly with respect to operating hours and price. 

We thank MercyCare for their years of service, and welcome OSHClub in what we hope will be an 

equally successful relationship moving forward. 

Kindest Regards 

Andrew Watson 

PRINCIPAL 

 

https://www.newman.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/MercyCare-Newman-OSHC-letter-to-families-2023.pdf

